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Her Exceliency

Dr. Carla Barnett

Secretary-General

Caribbean Community (CARICOM) Secretariat

Turkeyen
GREATER GEORGETOWN

Dear Dr. Barnett,
The Inter-American Institute for Cooperation on Agriculture (IICA) presents its
compliments to you and has the honour to extend congratulatory message to the CARICOM

Secretariat on behalf of my Director General, Dr. Manuel Otero.

This year, which marks the Golden Jubilee of the founding of the Caribbean Community
(CARICOM), is a significant achievement for the Region.

Once again, best wishes for the continued growth and development of CARICOM and we
look forward to our continued partnership.

Please accept the assurances of our highest regards.
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